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Once again, we expand definitions to erode the Constitutional rights of Oregonians. 

This is becoming an all-too-common practice and must be stopped. We are a 

CONSTITUTIONAL Republic. Not a democracy. Read, understand, and follow the 

constitution. (take some classes) 

 

I strongly oppose HB 2572 

vote no on HB 2572 

 


